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TO:    Parents/Guardians of 3rd, 4th, 5th grade students 

FROM:   Wendy Rogers, Principal 

DATE:   May 22, 2015 

RE:   SUMMER SCHOOL 2015 

 
**May 27 – June 5 our students will be taking End of Grade tests in Reading and 

Math.  Students in 5th grade will also take an End of Grade Science test.   Our goal is for 
your child to pass the End of Grade tests the first time they take them.  Please help 
encourage your child to do their best on each test. 
 

As always, students should be in school every day. Please do not schedule 
appointments for your child during this testing time.  It is also very important for students 
to have a good night’s sleep and eat a healthy breakfast prior to testing.   
 

This year Central Elementary is providing a Summer School program that offers an 
additional opportunity for students who do not show proficiency on their End of Grade 
test(s).  At the end of the summer program, your child will be able to take any test they did 
not pass the first time.   Summer school will be held June 15 – 26 from 9:00 am-12:00 pm.   
 
 More specific details will be coming after we receive the testing results in June. Your 
child’s teacher will contact you at that time to determine your child’s eligibility. If you have 
any questions or concerns, you may contact the school office.  
 
 
 
 
 
**Students with multiple tests sessions will test on multiple days. 
 

 

“Where The Arts Link Learning For Student Success.” 


